Los Alamitos Unified School District



PINE MIDDLE SCHOOL • 4112 Cerritos Avenue, Los Alamitos, CA 90720-2577

(714) 826-6061

Charles E. McCully Superintendent David Bishop Principal

April 12, 1983

Cary Trivanovich P.O. Box 1257 Thousand Oaks, Ca. 91360

Dear Cary,

I just wanted to take this opportunity to thank you for a wonderful assembly. In the ten years I have been in public education, I have seen at least 50 different assemblies. Without question, your performance was by far the best. In addition to your talent and professional stage presence, you have a natural charisma that was able to captivate our students and faculty alike. On behalf of the staff and students at Pine Middle School, thank you for a memorable and rewarding day.

Sincerely,

David Bishop Principal

DB:mc

P.S. As I mentioned when you visited, I would dearly love to have my own children see you perform. If you are performing in our area and you happen to think of it, I would appreciate some notification. Once again, thank you.